
DECEMBER 26TH,2020  

HEBREWS     
11:8-10

CHURCH AT WORSHIP 

 
Prelude ~ Jonette Reed  

“O Little Town of Bethlehem” Arr. by Kenneth Varner 
Welcome & Announcements  

Lynden Kruse  
________  

Hymn of Praise ~ Will & Tuli Collins  
Joy to the World #125  

 
Invocation ~ Lynden Kruse  

 
Joy in Giving ~ Charles Hansen  

Oregon Conference Youth Support  
 

Children Story ~ Victor Wallenkampf  
 

Scripture Reading ~ Brundee LaPorte  
Hebrews 11:8-10  

 
Prayer ~ Lynden Kruse  

 
Special Music ~ The Steen Boys  

 
Sermon ~ George Johnston  

*  
 

Special Music ~ Margaret Johnston & Grandson  
 

Hymn of Dedication ~ Will & Tuli Collins  
Oh Holy Night #132  

 
Benediction ~ George Johnston  

 
Postlude ~ ~Jonette Reed  

“Angels from the Realms of Glory” Arr. by Ana Laura Page  

ROSEBURG BETTER LIFE  
SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 

CHURCH CALENDAR 

* December 26th- Young Adults Sabbath School - 10 a.m. 
Ages of 18-40 years old- class meets at the Youth Room. 

* December 26th- Children Sabbath School - 10 a.m. 
Class meets at the Primary Classroom 

* December 28th- Monday Morning Bible Study - 10 a.m. 
We will be studying the book “The End of Time, How to Prepare”. 

* December 30th- Wednesday Prayer Meetings  
(1 p.m. & 6:30 p.m.- Church Chapel ) (8 p.m. Live - facebook) 
 
 
 

 

Here to serve you: 
Pastor Tony Rodriguez Jr. (408) 772-2755  

Church Office (541) 672-1542  
1109 NW Garden Valley Blvd. Roseburg, Oregon 

email: sda@douglasfast.net 
www.roseburgsda.org 

mailto:sda@douglasfast.net
http://www.roseburgsda.org
mailto:sda@douglasfast.net
http://www.roseburgsda.org


* Next week’s Offering: Oregon Conference 

* Sunset Information Sabbath 4:44p.m. & Friday Jan.1- 4:49 p.m. 

* Thank you all that participated in the Christmas Challenge,   bringing 
items for the bags and those that helped assemble the bags and 
distibute. The outreach went well and we were able to get out 50 bags! 

* Roy Snider passed away Dec 4th, 4:30pm. Funeral and burial in the 
columbarium at Eagle Point Vet’s cemetery. 

* Ruth Hawley passed away December 23rd and is now resting in Jesus. 
She would have been 94 in February. She said she looked forward to 
going to church every Sabbath so she could watch the children because 
they made her so happy. She was such a sweet and caring lady. We will 
miss her smile very much. Please pray for her family. 

* BottleDrop Fundraiser is an awesome way we are able to  
fundraise for our school! This past school year, we were able to  
raise more than $1,500! There are blue collection bags  
& instructions are available in the church foyers or at the school.  
Thank you so much for participating in this wonderful recycling  
fundraiser! 

* Operation Impact UPDATE: has raised over $58,000 towards  
   our $65,000 goal! Please, continue to pray for this incredible  
   opportunity. If you would like to help us complete this goal, please  
   make your check out to: "RJA" and mail or drop off at  
   the school: 1653 NW Troost St., Roseburg, OR  
   97471. Please put "Operation Impact" on the memo line at the  
   bottom of your check. We will send you a tax deductible receipt.  
   Thank you!     
 

 

 
 

CHURCH LIFE 

It is written: 
“For he was looking forward to the city with 
foundations, whose architect and builder  

is God.  
Hebrews 11:10  

 
 

Faith is trusting God—believing 
that He loves us and knows best 

what is for our good. 
Education 30 

 

 

CHURCH STUDYING 

10:00 a.m. - Margie Kruse 

Heaven, Education and Eternal Learning 
 

 
"I was glad when they said unto me, Let us go into the 
house of the LORD." Psalm 122:1 

Important Instructions as we come together again:  
___________________________________________ 
* If you are sick or have people that are sick at home, we 
recommend you continue watching our service online.  

*Masks are mandatory 

*Please we must maintain 6ft distancing  
 
*We will be entering through the double doors closest to the 
Cradle Roll Classroom 
 
*We will exit through the main double doors of the church 
 
*Family units may sit together otherwise 3-4 people per pew 
 
*Every other pew will be used 
 
*As you come in, you will be checked in for tracking purposes  
 
*You will be ushered into the sanctuary & upon the conclusion 
of our worship service ushering will commence from the rear 
of the church. 

*You can give your tithe & offerings on your way out in a box 
provided. 
 
* There will not be fellowship lunch until further notice.  

Thank you for your patience and collaboration as we 
work together to move forward. 
 
Cheerful Givers Report 

 
 

December 2020      Needed               Received          Over (under) 

Month to Date     16,300               14,414              (61,886)

Fiscal YTD            48,900               41,308             (7,592

Church Picture    1,523                  1,243              (280)                                  


